Crumbie, Jon

o o s i
From: greg Z <greg2nd@hotmail.com>
Sent: Saturday, September 8, 2018 3:54 PM
To: Crumbie, Jon
Subject: 18CUP1072 proposed Conditional Use Permit for 1300 and 1306 Bardstown Road (the

"old ballet building")

Re: 18CUP1072

Mr. Jon Crumbie,

We cannot attend the upcoming September meeting on the above subject but wish to express our support for
doing something with the property.

Although the process and fairness of the sale price and transaction need further investigation,

we do not have issues with the current proposals and want things to move forward and make use of the
properties.

Thank you for your attention.

Becky and Greg Zahradnik

1239 Royal Ave

Louisville KY 40204



